BOARD MINUTES OF AUSTIN, MN BRANCH AAUW
February 11, 2020
A meeting of the board of the Austin, MN Branch of AAUW was held at 5:30 p.m. on February 11, 2020, at the Austin Public Library.  Members of the board in attendance included Carolyn Bogott, Jennifer Lawhead, Nicole Cizik and Peggy Benzkofer.
Carolyn reported that the nomination committee consisting of her and Barb Hunter have contacted many people but have not found anyone to agree to be nominated as presidents. Catherine Haslag has agreed to be nominated as secretary.  
Nicole reported that there is $12,348.58 in our account.
Jen Lawhead and Nicole will serve on the scholarship committee. Nicole reported that Ebise Walga did not register for this semester. She picked Zinsou Assogba to replace her.
The Women’s History program judging will take place at Austin High School from 7:55 to 8:55. Four members are needed.
Dinner in the homes will take place on March 10th. Homes are needed. Please contact Barb Hunter if interested. 
Respectfully submitted: Peggy Benzkofer, Secretary

